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We Acknowledge the Wadawurrung People as the Traditional Owners of the Land, Waterways and
Skies. We pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. We also Acknowledge all
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people who are part of our Drysdale Primary School Community

Bu33 times dt OSHC

It has been a busy few weeks at OSHC at Drysdale Primary School. The children
had lots of fun celebrating Halloween, especially making their own Jack O'Lanterns
using mandarins.

We've also been spending lots of time outside, with many of the children taking
advantage of the amazing weather we have been enjoying to spend some time
playing on the playground together with their friends.
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A quick reminder that Children need to bring their hats to OSHC again. We
understand that some of the teachers don't let the students take their hats home at
the end of the day, so we suggest the families put a spare, sun smart hat (not a
cap) in bags for use at OSHC. This hat does not need to be school uniform
(although naturally still needs to be sun smart and school appropriate). Please
remind children that they need to bring their hat every time they come to after
school care.

Pupil Free Days

OSHC will be open and offering care for the whole day between 6:30am and
6:30pm on the two Pupil Free days being held this term, which fall on this Friday,
the 17th of November and Monday the 11th of December. Bookings are already
open for these days. We hope to see you there.
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